
Athletic Events Expectations

In an effort to maintain a safe and enjoyable environment for our spectators and our student athletes,
North High has implemented the following expectations at all athletic events.

● Fans can still bring cameras, binoculars, diaper bags, seat cushions and blankets for colder games.
These bagged items are subjected to be searched.

● Only students from Parkway North and the visiting team will be allowed.
● All students must show a school ID.
● Small purses/clutch bags are allowed and will be searched.
● Outside drinks are not allowed into athletic events
● After the 3rd quarter begins, the gates will close and no additional spectators will be allowed to

enter.
● No re-entry at any point.
● Middle school age or younger students will only be admitted if accompanied by a parent or

guardian. This will be monitored at the gate. Students are not to bring any type of football,
baseball, or pieces of sporting equipment.

● An assigned area will be designated for middle school age or younger students to sit if they are
not sitting with their parents/guardians.

● The use of alcoholic beverages, tobacco, and smokeless tobacco products are strictly prohibited in
Parkway School District buildings, campuses and grounds.

Our game security will perform all bag searches. Anyone planning to attend an athletic event is
encouraged to arrive early to compensate for additional time that may be needed due to the bag
screenings.

Thank you for supporting our student athletes.


